U. S. NAVAL SCHOOL OF AVIATION MEDICINE

U. S. NAVAL AVIATION MEDICAL CENTER
PENSACOLA, FLORIDA IN REPLY REFER TO

DEB:gad
4 Nov 1959

Mr. T. O. Thompson and Dr. T. G. Ganme
The Martin Company
Denver, Colorado

Dear Dr. Thompson and Dr. Ganme:

. Captain Graybiel who saw your exhibit in Woods Hole suggested that

I get in contact with you concerning a possible demonstration of

the Lunar ILaboratory at the Miami meetings of the American Association
for Health and Physical Education and the American College of Sports
Medicine which take place at the same time on April 22 to 24 19f60.

I am sure that the audience of these two sports minded associations
would be greatly interested in your approach. I would appreciate
hearing from you at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Q//%é/@ér

D. E. Beischer, Ph



